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Dear National Coordinators and Local Principal Investigators of PROBESE, 

Dear friends, 

 

There are 150 patients left for completion;  

please keep on enrolling! 

 

Seven new sites have started enrollment since our last newsletter from August – we welcome all of 

you warmly and are glad to have you on board.    

 

In order to complete this trial, and let the world know about its results, we kindly ask all 74 

participating sites to give the last push. Here are the amazing numbers of patients per site so far, 

for which you have contributed tremendously: 

 

 

∑ 1869/2013 

Data from 17.10.2017, 1:40 pm 
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